
15 Days Induction Program for newly admitted BSRMS students 

1st of October, the first day of 15 days induction program for the academic year 

2024-2025 of Bachelor of Sowa-Rigpa Medicine and Surgery (BSRMS) was held 

at PGRH Hall, CIHTS. Dr. Sunita Chandra, Registrar, CITHS was the chief guest 

and Ven. (Dr.) Lhakpa Tsering, Dean and Librarian of the Institute was the special 

guest on the occasion. The inaugural session began in a traditional way lightning 

the lamp in front of Medicine Buddha by the Guests followed by a brief 

Introductory note by Dr. Dorjee Damdul, Dean of Sowa-Rigpa and Jyotish 

faculty.  

Chief Guest Dr. Sunita Chandra offered welcome scarf to all the new student and 

in her brief welcome address, Dr. Sunita told the student about the scope and 

demand of Sowa-Rigpa system of medicine in today’s world. She also shared the 

word of wisdom on the Traditional systems of medicine in World Health 

Organization. The future prospectus, the rules, regulation and future research 

scopes. Special guest Dr. Lhakpa Tsering, in his brief address, advised the student 

to take opportunity to avail all the facilities in the campus. The program 

concluded with the vote of thanks by Dr. Tsering Tsamchoe, Coordinator for the 

program.  

This induction program is organized under the NCISM Act. and Regulations, 

aiming the newly admitted student to know the Institute / College campus, the 

Departments, facilities, and the student to make them well aware of BSRMS 

courses. This also aims to help new student to adjust to their new environments, 

to make feel comfortable and the faculties to get to know the student and their 

field of interest. This 90 hrs program will cover various topics, a visit to institute 

campus and other activities.  
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